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This is ludacris. Disadvantaged groups don't need some brain trust to sit around in 

struggle sessions bemoaning "inherit bias" and the like, burning precious tax dollars 

paid by those very same disadvantaged groups, only to end up wasting money, 

except to continue the blame game, offering no productive, long-term solutions. What 

ALL people need is a solid educational foundation, a skill, and opportunity, not 

another handout that ultimately would shortchange someone along the way. We 

already have every conceivable law against discrimination. The best thing 

government can do is to get out of the way. The word "discrimination" has been 

bastardized beyond recognition, and is most often used these days as battering 

those who simply disagree. I DO NOT consent to this measure! 


